
      

 
Sonya Richmond  
4870 Eagleview Rd.  
Sechelt, BC  
V7Z0G2  
comewalkwithus@hotmail.com   
 

 

Dear Sonya and Sean, 

 

 I'm writing on behalf of the Victoria Natural History Society to say how impressed we 

have been with your cross-Canada journey.  Your commitment to nature, and encouraging 

others to appreciate what we have in Canada, is remarkable.   

 

 Here in Victoria, the VNHS currently has approximately 750 members. Our 

organization has three main objectives:  

 

• to stimulate an active interest in natural history,  

• to study and protect flora and fauna and their habitats,  

• to work with other societies and like bodies having interests in common with this 

Society.  

 

 We realize that you have received a number of important awards and other forms of 

recognition for your endeavour but we wish to add our organization to your long list of 

supporters.   

 

 We wish you every success in the next leg of your journey and look forward to your 

zoom presentation to our membership – and any others who wish to join in – at our Birders' 

Night on February 22nd.  The event is already noted in our newsletter, The Victoria 

Naturalist, and we will be further publicizing it as the date nears. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Philip Lambert 

President 

Victoria Natural History Society 

president@vicnhs.bc.ca 

P.O. Box 24061, Royal Oak 

Victoria, BC V8Z7E7 
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